Echo Mesa Men’s Golf Club
Board of Director’s Minutes
March 12, 2013

The meeting was called to order at 2:00 PM by President Mick Wass.
Members present were Chris Hansen, Irv Glorit, Wayne Nelson, Ben
Carlozzo, and Dick Anderson.

The minutes of the February 12, 2013 meeting were approved as printed
with the one correction, the Presidents first name is Mick, not Mike. Sorry
about that.

The treasurer’s report was presented by Irv Glorit. The checking account
balance ending February 28, 2013 was $4,868.87. Irv reported that there
were 5 members in February that paid dues making the membership 163.
The treasurer’s report was approved by the Board.

President Wass reported that the Recreation Centers will be holding their
meetings with all Chartered Clubs on April 3 at 6-7:30 PM and April 4 at 8-
9:30 AM in the Social Hall. It is mandatory that each Chartered Club have a
representative at one of the 2 sessions. President Wass plans to attend the
Wed. meeting and Chris Hanson volunteered to also attend.

President Wass reported that Echo Mesa Golf Course will be closed from
July 24™ thru Oct. 9. We will share alternate tee times with Desert Trails and
Stardust during that time. It was decided that the red, white, and blue
tournament will be held as scheduled on June 6 even though Desert Trails
will also be playing at Echo Mesa.

Wayne Nelson reported that everything was set for the Club’s general
membership breakfast meeting scheduled for 8:00 AM, March 19, 2013 at
the Palm Ridge Rec Center.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:30 PM.
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Dick Anderson, Secretary




